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July 28, 2022 

 

To: Sabbath School & Personal Ministries Advisory Committee 

 

Re: Gratitude and Kindness expressed in Gospel Caravan 

 

On behalf of the East Jamaica Conference Administrators: President –   

Dr.  Meric Walker, Executive Secretary - Pastor Melvin Francis, Treasurer - 

Elder Michael Porteous, and Vice-President, Pastor Carl Cunningham, and 

Directors’ we use this medium to express sincere appreciation and gratitude to all 

who played a part in making our recently held Inter-American Centennial, Hope 

and Healing Gospel Caravan a success.  

 

On that day, July 24, 2022, we targeted several communities for impact, however, 

the Tivoli Gardens Community was our main focal point.  Consequently, we went 

in as planned and impacted the community very positively with the gospel of 

love, care, healing and hope.  

 

We also want you to know that we will be continuing our intervention in these 

communities with the aim of establishing permanent presence in them. However, 

we will inform you how you can continue to play your part in this endeavor.  

 

Until then, let us pray for our brothers and sisters in these communities who need 

the gospel of Jesus Christ. 

 

 

Yours in the Master’s Service 

 

 

 

Anthony Baugh (Pastor) 

Sabbath School & Personal Ministries Director 
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